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Thanksgiving	is	in	the	books	and	Christmas	is	in	the	air	so	that	means	ExCEL	is	getting	ready	for	
the	final	stretch	of	the	first	semester.		We	have	been	able	to	remain	open	during	all	of	these	
turbulent	times	and	have	been	able	to	avoid	cases	at	every	turn,	so	we	hope	our	luck	can	hold	out	
for	just	a	couple	more	weeks.			
	
Student	news-	The	pack	remains	firm	at	48	members	total.		Of	our	48	pack	members,	18	students	
are	currently	utilizing	our	remote	option	for	their	education.		Our	leaders	of	the	pack	for	the	
progress	in	November	are	as	follows:		

• Elementary	School-	Conner	E.	of	Stark	County	
• Middle	School-	Riley	M.	of	Geneseo	
• High	School-	Aaron	K.	of	Cambridge	

	
Staff	news-	Ms.	Taylor	Wilson	was	elected	as	the	“Leader	of	the	Staff”	for	November.		Ms.	Wilson	is	
a	para	who	has	been	long	term	subbing	for	nearly	the	entire	first	semester	to	cover	one	of	our	
elementary	rooms.		She	has	gone	above	and	beyond	for	our	program	and	we	are	very	happy	to	
have	her.		
	
Building	news-	Mr.	Kegebein	took	the	week	of	Thanksgiving	to	give	the	building	a	good	scrubbin’	
while	the	kids	were	away.		We	have	everything	sanitized,	polished	and	ready	to	roll	for	the	last	
few	weeks	before	Christmas	break.			
	
	


